
Due to the current environmental conditions, my office is still operating with some minor 

modifications.  Zoning applications are still being received either by mail, electronic mail 

or in person.  If  you are dropping off an application, a container has been provided as a 

drop off point. 

No in person consultations are being conducted at this time.  No on-site inspections, 

public hearings, etc., are being conducted unless it is deemed a life threatening condition 

which will be determined by municipal officials.  We apologize for any inconvenience 

that this may cause. 

Douglas M. Kuhlman 

Zoning Administrator & Code Compliance Officer 

65656 Burg Road 

Sturgis, MI 49091 

Tel: (269)-651-3130 

Email: municipalzoning@gmail.com  municipalzoning@yahoo.com 

 


